
Quieter Homes
Acoustic Insulation

FACT SHEET

Where offered as part of the Quieter Homes package, the 
insulation product specified is for the purpose of acoustic 
(noise) insulation, not thermal insulation.  

For ceiling treatment this will include R1.8 or greater 
fibrous (glass wool) insulation that is the right width and 
thickness for your ceiling and roof type. 

For wall insulation a rigid fibrous insulation intended for this 
purpose will be used.

Can I choose to upgrade the insulation installed?
Within limitations of the cavity space available, the home owner may request 
that a higher R-value insulation product be installed, or that the extent of the 
insulation be extended. Any additional costs are to be paid by the home owner.  

Do you need a building consent for installing insulation in an 
external wall cavity?
Yes, adding new insulation is considered ‘work that requires a Building Consent’ 
by the Wellington City Council. We have been granted an Exemption to Obtain 
Building Consent by WCC to carry out these works subject to agreed conditions 
of installation.  

To find out more information
about our Quieter Home package 
P: 0508 AIRNOISE (247 664) 

E: airnoise@wellingtonairport.co.nz

Ceiling Insulation

Wall Insulation detail
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